
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/2/2017 1:05:53 PM
Subject: SC Teacher of the Year

Please call Debbie Jones about the Teacher of the Year celebration. She says that she sent a letter. 843-245-5976. She 
wants to use his name as an honorary host, and that’s fine.
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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